
Extreme Makeover

This 1916, Colonial Revival basement has been transformed into a Whole New Level of Living!
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This “Historic District” Colonial 
Revival style basement was 
transformed from a 1916 utility 
basement to a 2012 cutting 
edge, luxurious, lower level. We 
created a fully functional 
basement which features a “man 
cave” and game room with Great 
Northern maple cabinetry, granite 
counter tops, wide screen TV and 
the latest electronics, games and 
sound system. Every space was 
planned out including the 
staircase, a full bathroom, a real 
cedar closet and additional built-in 
shelving. 

The stylish new staircase, complete 
with custom built-ins now meets
building code requirements.Continued on back -



Additional storage space
was created with custom
built-ins and new closets.

The showpiece of the new
bathroom is the ceramic tile shower

complete with Kohler fixtures.

TRUSTED, CERTIFIED SPECIALISTS SINCE 1978

343-3757  •  www.DeHaanRemodeling.com

Bob DeHaan is a Certified Graduate Remodeler and a Certified 
Aging-In Place Specialist. Designated by the National Home 
Builders Association.

We Listen. We Deliver.

Find us on facebook!
Stop by to learn about our latest 
projects, upcoming events and 
industry news.
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•  K itchens & Baths

•  Room Addit ions

•  Lower levels

•  CUSTOM BUILT- INS

•  Exteriors & more!

Let us put our 32 years
of professional remodeling
expertise to work for you.

View our portfolio of projects at:

Branden and Jorden DeHaan with their
father, DRS founder, Robert DeHaan

www.DeHaanRemodeling.com

Most of the challenges during this remodel were due to the age of the house.  Many 
things were not up to current building code requirements and thus needed to be 
corrected. For example; a basement egress window was incorporated to provide 
emergency access and the stairwell was completely redone (with new steps and 
contemporary handrail) to ensure safety. The large steam heating pipes in the ceiling 
needed to be relocated around the perimeter of the room to allow for adequate ceiling 
height and provide the room an aesthetically pleasing finish. 

The next step was to install the underground plumbing to accommodate the new 
basement bathroom. In order to position the new plumbing correctly, we needed to 
replace the concrete floor. We broke up the existing floor and removed all rubble and 
dirt debris by hand using pails through the 
newly installed egress window. The new 
concrete was delivered by wheel barrow 
from the street for the new floors. All of this 
excavation had to be done by hand... 
making it a very labor intensive project. But, 
as with every job we do, keeping the incon-
venience to our customers to the absolute 
minimum is foremost on our mind.

From concept to completion, this basement 
remodel project took 3 months.
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